
 

 
 

Monthly Business Meeting - Summary of Minutes 
(Detailed minutes, recorded by the clerk, are located in the Secretary’s Office) 

 
The Monthly Business Meeting was held on February 8, 2017. (1) Bro. Steve reports: (a) 
the church will start having an opening assembly at 10:00 each Sunday Morning for children 
and anyone else interested. (b) Once per month he will host "Breakfast with Bro. Steve" just 
prior to Sunday School. This will begin February 19th with heart-shaped pancakes. (c) The 
youth are hosting their annual Valentine's Luncheon fundraiser on February 12th. (d) We 
will have a Gideon speaker on April 23rd. (e) April 30th has been set aside for Men's Day. 
(2) McKenzie Hardin, representing the Women's Ministry Committee, reported that they will 
be starting a Bible Study on Wednesday, March 1st, as they study the book of Ruth.(3) Tracy 
Cochran, representing AWANA, reports they are averaging 20 children each Sunday evening 
and they are working on an interpretive movement perormance for Easter morning. (4) 
McKenzie Hardin, representing the Christian Education Revitalization Focus Group, 
reported on the goals of the group with a detailed outline of the plans thus far for 
revitalization of our Sunday School Program. They will have a recommendation at the March 
Business Meeting for setting up a special fund for this project. (5) Barbara Jean Benningfield 
reported that there will be a Children's Ministry Day at Lebanon Baptist Church on February 
18th from 12 to 2 p.m. with many activities for children. Those attending should bring 
Hershey Kisses to help fill bags to distribute along with the tracks. (6) On May 20th, there 
will be training for Sunday School teachers, with the location still to be announced. 
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